| Sid L.Brail

3/8/2021

Re: Wiley Lake Accounts re-classification
Re OEB# EB -2020-0246

Regulatory@HydroOne.com’
cc Mr. Jason Fitzsimmons; Chief Corporate Affairs & Customer Relations
fcc Ontario Energy Board

Dear Sir/Madam

Respectfully, the Community on Wiley Lake in the Minden Hills Township is
requesting that Hydro One give consideration to reclassifying the sixteen
accounts surrounding our small lake from Residential Low Density (R2) to
Residential Medium Density (R1). (i

We are making this request based on the length of the line that starts in
Irondale and includes our dwellings on Wiley Lake Lane, Nodin Drive and
Cannonball Lane.Given the number of Hydro One accounts along this line,
including those along the shores of Salerno Lake, we are led to believe
that our Lake meets the spirit of Hydro One’s classification system in that
we meet the Residential Medium Density ((R1) classification parameter of
15 accounts per KM of line and at least 100 accounts in total.

A re-assignment of the proposed classification from Low Density(R2) to the

classification of Medium Density (R1) for our Lake community will be great-
ly appreciated.
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(on behalf of 16 dwelling owners on Wiley Lake)





